EX121. Revised Core Paths Plan

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services
which sought approval for consultation of the revised Core Paths Plan. The
Core Paths Plan identified a network of paths and waterways that provided

people with reasonable (non-motorised) access throughout the area.

The path network had grown and benefited from over £6m of investment
from 2014 to 2018. As a result a number of new routes were considered
suitable for inclusion in the Core Paths Plan. The change to the total length
of the path network was from 431km in 2010 to 617km in 2018.

It was proposed that a 12 week consultation was undertaken on the revised
Core Paths Plan between March and May 2019.

Decision
The Executive agreed:-

(1) the Revised Core Paths Plan (draft) and the criteria used
to identify core paths (shown at table 2) for consultation;

(2) to delegate authority to the Director of Development Services to
finalise the draft plan if no significant objections are received
during the public consultation, and

(3) to receive a further report on the draft plan, if significant
objections are raised during the public consultation.



